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2025 School Term dates 

Term 1  - Thursday 13th February  -  Friday 11th April 
 
Term 2  -  Wednesday 30th April  -  Friday 4th July 
 
Term 3  -  Tuesday 22nd July  -  Friday 26th September 
 
Term 4  -  Monday 13th October  - Friday 19th December 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Students Awards 
 
Frankie Weaver  -  For listening to instructions. 
 
Charlotte Grimwade  -  Well Done in Indonesian and  
Music. 
 
Matilda Greenbank  -  For making a great start to the 
year !! 
 
Olivia Gardiner  -  Well Done in Indonesian and Music !! 
 
 
 
 
 

District Swimming Carnival 
Well Done to all of our swimmers on their excellent efforts 
at last Friday’s Deniliquin District PSSA Swimming Carnival 
at the Hay Pool. 
 
Thanks to all of our families who transported & supported 
the team and to Ms King for her co-ordination of our  
swimmers on the day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent/Teacher Interviews 
After parent surveys and staff discussions last year about 
possible improvements to our Assessment & Reporting 
process it has been decided to trial splitting up our  
parent/teacher interviews and our Semester 1 reports. 
 
Hopefully this will allow us to share more information over 
a broader time frame with parents about the academic 
and social progress of their students. 
 
This year we will hold parent/teacher interviews for all  
students on Tuesday the 8th of April.  Please add this date 
to your calendar. 
 
Booking forms will be sent home closer to the date. 
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Stage 2 Excursion 
This year our Year 4 students will be involved in a Stage 2 
excursion with their Year 3/4 peers from Blighty, Conargo & 
Mayrung to Bendigo/Ballarat from the 17th  - 19th   
September. 
 
More details, costs and requirements will be sent home 
closer to the excursion date. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5/6 Narrabeen/Sydney Excursion 
Our biannual excursion to stay at the Sydney Academy of 
Sport for our Year 5/6 students will be held from the 3rd to 
the 9th of May. 
 
Final numbers and costings are currently being worked out. 
 
Information notes will be sent home in the next couple of 
weeks. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

School Fees 
The school fees are $51 per child for 2025, payments can be 
made through Compass. 
 
This falls in line with NSW Department requirements and is 
different to how we have operated in past years. 
 
I remind all families that school fees are a voluntary  
contribution. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SRE 
SRE started last week for those students that take part in 
the program. 
 
An SRE Easter Church Service will be held at the Bunnaloo 
Church on Thursday the 10th of April. 
 
 
 

P & C Meeting 
Thanks to everyone who took the time to attend Monday’s 
nights P & C meeting and engaged in planning for the year 
ahead. 
 
 
 
 
 

P & C Notice  -  Bunnaloo Ball 
A huge thank you to the following parents who helped 
clean up on Sunday after the ball. 
 
It was definitely a case of many hands light work & it was 
great way to commence our fundraising for the year. 
 
Millie Blight & Hamish Barclay 
Ross Berryman 
Nicky Gardiner 
Beth & Milton Greenbank 
Phoebe Grimwade 
Alice Rinaldi 
Andrea & Ryan Vagg 
Rach Kelly & Ant Vagg 
 
 
Thanks, 
Phoebe Grimwade 
P and C President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Calling for all P & C membership payments. 
 
$20.00 per family pays for the P & C Federation NSW 
Membership and Insurance. 
 
This money will also help towards catering for social 
events organised at school through 2025. 
 
Online payments to Bunnaloo Public School P and C 
Bendigo Bank 
BSB: 633 000 
Account  -  180 359 044 
 
 
Please leave a name as a reference. 
Thanks ,  
Alice Rinaldi 
P and C Treasurer 



Arnold and Henry 
Arnold and Henry representing Bunnaloo Public School at 
the Equestrian Inter Schools Challenge competition last 
week held by Scot’s School Albury. 
 
Both boys had a great educational experience, meeting 
new friends and learning lots. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


